
 

 

 

 

 

FGV Joins National Pledge against Child Labour 

 

2021 is recognized worldwide as the International Year for the Elimination of Child Labour. This 

reflects the urgent need for all stakeholders to step up their efforts in realizing Goal 8 of the 

Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) which also aims to end all forms of child labour by 2025.  

 

Committed to this cause, FGV is participating in the campaign by the Ministry of Human Resources 

of Malaysia, the Human Rights Commission of Malaysia (SUHAKAM) and the International Labour 

Organization (ILO) Malaysia to be part of the National Pledge against Child Labour. FGV has made 

a pledge to implement actions to contribute to preventing and addressing child labour in Malaysia. 

Please scroll down to view FGV’s pledge.  
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We, FGV Holdings Berhad, pledge to implement the following activities from July 2021 to 

December 2025 to contribute to preventing or addressing child labour in Malaysia: 

 

i. Embarking on a child protection programme to minimise the risk of child labour in FGV’s 
operations and supply chain through an enhanced due diligence process that will include 
a more extensive mapping and risk assessment involving its suppliers and supply chain 
partners.   

 
ii. Promoting empowerment of children under FGV’s duty of care by implementing 

programmes that could help them realise their full potential including collaborating with 
strategic partners to ensure access to education and to enhance the children’s vocational 
skills.  

 
iii. Intensifying awareness-raising and capacity-building programmes for FGV’s personnel and 

supply chain partners on child rights and on measures to safeguard the best interest of the 
child.  
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